
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Teston Road Development Proposal - Official Plan Amendment File OP.23.008/Zoning Bylaw

Amendment File Z.23.016
Date: November-10-23 6:07:58 PM

 
 

From: Michael Sherman  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 5:44 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re: Teston Road Development Proposal - Official Plan Amendment File
OP.23.008/Zoning Bylaw Amendment File Z.23.016
 
Hello,
 
We would like to express our opposition to the development plan, since we don't like the idea of the
400 extra houses being built in adjacency to us and all the traffic that it will generate.
We want to keep our street quiet the way it is.
 
Furthermore, we'd like to be informed of further developments related to the matter.
 
 
Michael Sherman / Luiza Rahimova

Ashton Drive,
Maple, Ontario
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